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I have already done so.  I will reinforce the request in my next communication to the HBC.

 

Mark Creery 
Data Directions, Inc. 

8510 Bell Creek Road, Mechanicsville, VA 23116
804.427.2426     804.427.7783 (fax)    800.334.4250

www.data-directions.com

 
Innovators in Custom Software

 

From: Thomas IV, E. Linwood [mailto:Elthomas@hanovervirginia.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 10:55 AM
To: Mark A. Creery, Sr. <mark.creery@data-directions.com>
Cc: Harris, Rhu C. <rharris@hanovercounty.gov>
Subject: Letter of Support
 
Mark,
 
As Chairman of the Hanover Cabinet would you think it appropriate to poll the committee members
to see if they would be willing to write a letter of support for the Wegmans Project?  As you know, we
have some small amount of opposition and we thought it would be nice to have a letter from groups
that support local business and economic development initiatives….especially projects like this?  If it is
something you think would be appropriate please let me know?  Thanks in advance for your
consideration!
 
Personal Regards,
 

E. Linwood Thomas IV | Director
Hanover County Economic Development
8200 Center Path Lane | Suite E | Mechanicsville. Virginia 23116
O: 804.365.6464 | F: 804.365.6463
ELThomas@HanoverVirginia.com
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